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November 12, 2020
Thank you to all Veterans for their service!  Due to COVID restrictions, Veteran’s Day here at St. Edward School looked a bit different.  Chassidy DeRoode, Dean Slatko, Ed Lozinski, Tony Buysse, Joe Garvey and Mark Gruenes all joined in individual classrooms to share with our students.  It was such an honor to have these servicemembers in our building!  
While they were here, members of the local VFW were able to congratulate  the following students for placing in the Patriots Pen Contest:  Madison Hennen- 1st , Sarah Gruenes-2nd , Kate Badgett-3rd .
Tomorrow is “Spirit Day”.  Show off your St. Edward’s spirit wear or simply wear your best combination of black and red!

Speaking of Spirit Wear – the PEACE Committee has put together a large selection of St. Edward spirit wear which is for sale through Borch’s in Marshall.  Just click on this link to see the options and to place your order.  https://stedwardapparel20.itemorder.com/ .  Orders placed by Nov. 22 will be ready by Christmas.
Our student council will be packing up “Operation Christmas Child” boxes tomorrow after school.  If you have any donations for these boxes, please send them to school tomorrow.  Your small donation will help to brighten a child’s life and will spread the love of Christ to that child and his or her community.
Our annual Turkey Dinner will be held next Tuesday.  Cynthia will be making a complete turkey dinner with all of the fixings.  Due to COVID we are unable to have family members attend this year.

Just a reminder, there is no need to pay extra on your hot lunch bill unless your child(ren) takes seconds.  All meals are currently free for students due to COVID relief funds.
The Education Committee will be meeting on Tuesday, November 17th.  We are still in need of one new member for a three year term.  Members are not required to have a child at St. Edward School.  

Our next school Mass is Wednesday November 18th at 10:30am.   The 7th and 8th grades will be leading us. 
Please note that student drop offs should begin at 7:40 am unless you have made special arrangements with your child’s teacher.

The Knights of Columbus will be having a take-out Pork Chop Dinner on Saturday, November 21st  from 4:30-7:30 pm  It will be a Free-Will Offering and the proceeds with be going towards the seminarian fund.  The meal will consist of a boneless pork chop, potato salad, coleslaw and a cookie.
We all are given gifts, talents, skills and abilities in order to serve God and others.  Bishop Robert Barron comments about the Parable of the Talents here.
May God Bless,





Mrs. Garvey
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